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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Please don't.
1 message

Russell Payne <rpayne1969@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 9, 2020 at 8:34 AM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

I am writing to express my feelings on this Grape Creek mining adventures. This would be tragic. I was born and raised in
Canon City.  My family has spent countless hours hiking and fishing and exploring this area. To allow corporate business
in to ruin it for thousands of people is unjust. Don't sell out this area for profit. Please don't allow this to happen.  Canon
City doesn't need this.  Please stop!


